
May 25, 2018 

Dear Parents and Graduates,  

Please note that yearbooks will be distributed to grade 11 students on Monday morning, May 
28th, from 8am - 9 am, in the cafeteria, during the Grads' breakfast. 

Please contact Sylvie Pelletier for any additional questions. 

Thank you.  

Cristina Prata 

Principal 

 




